Exchange
Commission

PHtLIPPINES

Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF AWARD
July __, 2019

Philippine International Convention Center
PICC Complex, Pasay City
Tel Nos: 7894789

Attention : Leonor F. Gertes
Assistant Director for Marketing

Gentlemen:

We are pleased to inform you that the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) has approved the
recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) in its BAC Resolution No. 2019-033 to
award the contract for the Lease of Venue with Onbaord Meals for the Conduct of Annual
Strategic Planning Activities (Cascading Workshop-Live Out) to the Philippine
International Convention Center in the amount of Three Hundred Forty Seven Thousand
Pesos (P347,000.00), inclusive of VAT.

Kindly return the original copy of the Notice of Award with you signature in the Conforme portion.
Failure to comply with the said requirements shall be sufficient ground for the cancellation of this

award.

Very truly yours,

¢
ROSII ANn S. ESPIRITU

OIC Director, ERTD

Conforme : %QY‘-/\

By . Leonh"‘F/

Assistant T méttor for Marketing
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